
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

February 12, 2020 

11:30 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 

TO:   Members, Committee on Small Business  

FROM:  Nydia Velázquez, Chairwoman 

DATE:  Wednesday, February 5, 2020 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Committee on Small Business will hold a hearing titled, “Challenges and Benefits of 

Employee-owned Small Businesses.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:30 A.M. on 

Wednesday, February 12, 2020 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building. 

The Committee will meet to discuss the employee ownership mode, which gives employees a 

direct investment in the success of the business. Members will have the opportunity to learn 

about the benefits of employee ownership for business owners, their employees, and their local 

economies. The hearing will also explore some of the challenges businesses face in converting to 

an employee-owned model, as well as ways current federal programs can be optimized to 

minimize those challenges. 

 A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, February 10, 2020 in Room 2360 of the 

Rayburn House Office Building.  

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Matthew Gomez, Counsel for the Committee, 

at 202-225-4038. 

 


